
 

Carlisle Jr/ Sr. High School 

CMS Summer Parent Newsletter 
 

 

Parents/ Guardians, we are officially finished with the 

2019-20 school year.  What a year to remember!  With 

that being said, I thought it was important to get you the 

following information as we plan for next year in the new 

building.  Please note we are planning to start the year as 

normal, however all dates and subject matter could 

change over the summer.  We will do our best to post 

updated information on the website or emails/ text.  

Hopefully, we all get back to our normal lives, but we will 

make sure we will update you with any information that 

pertains to next year’s safety concerns or state guidelines.  

It changes week to week.  Have a great summer! 

 

 

Dates to Remember  

6/4-30 All School offices are at Grigsby Int. (same phone 

numbers as original buildings)  

6-15-19 “Projected” dates Yearbooks will be delivered  
8/3 All buildings will be open at GIS  

9/3 Open House 5-6:30 7/8th grader   
9/8 1st Day of School 

10/22 P/T Conferences 3-7:15pm  

11/13 Fall Dance 2:30-4:30 
11/18 Washington DC Trip  

 

 

Counseling Services  

The Guidance Office will continue to be a busy place this 

summer preparing for the 2020-21 school year! We hope you 
have a fantastic summer and will be ready for you all to come 

back in September. If you have questions or concerns, as 

always please feel free to contact Mrs. Jackson at extension 
320.   

 

 

2020-21 8th Grade Washington DC Trip 

Next year’s Washington DC trip will be Nov. 18th -21st.  1st 

payment and permission slip was due on May 29th.  We have 

an alternative date of May 25th-28th in case there is a need to 

reschedule the trip.  

Contact Brian Sprandel if you are interested 
Brian.Sprandel@carlisleindians.org  

 

 

Summer Hours at CMS in GIS 

June---8-2pm  

July---Closed (Please call 746-0710) 
August---8-2pm  

Please call the original building numbers until further notice 

 
 

7/8th Grade Schedules/ Lockers  

All 7/8th grade students will receive their schedules @ Open 
House 9/3/20 

 

 

Supply Lists  

All supply lists will be available at Wal-Mart, online, or in 

the main offices by August 14th.  

 

 

7th grade Parents: 
REMINDER: Your child will need TWO additional 

immunizations prior to entry into 7th grade.  If your child has 

not received their TDap and meningococcal (MCV) shot yet, 
you will need to have this done prior to the first day of 

school, 9/8/20 to avoid exclusion from school.  Record of 

your child receiving these shots needs to be turned into the 
guidance office ASAP. 

 

 

Athletic Physical/ Concussion Forms 

All 7th/8th Grade athletes must have a physical/ concussion 

form completed before the 1st day of practice.  All pages 
must be filled out and Dr. signed.  You can get these forms in 

the main offices or online 

 

 

Athletic Contacts 

If you are interested in participating next year, here are your 
contacts: 

Girls Volleyball 

Carry.Branson@carlisleindians.org  
Molly.Stamm@carlisleindians.org  

Football 

Dave.Steckel@carlisleindians.org  

Cheerleading 

deanne.johnson@carlisleindians.org  

Basketball  

John.Augustine@carlisleindians.org 

 

 

 

School Clothes 2020-21  

Please remember when purchasing school clothes for next 

school year: 

 Shorts, Skirts, etc….must go below fingertips 

 Yoga pants must have a shirt that covers the front 

and back past fingertips 

 Jeans that have holes must be below fingertips 

 Spaghetti straps are not allowed  

 Backpacks will not be allowed in the halls during 

school hours 
 

 

www.CarlisleIndians.org 

CMS will make a conscience effort to guide parents and 

students to get information from our school  

Web-site.  All forms, schedules, news, etc…..will be on the 

web site.  If you are not getting phone calls from the school 

for announcements, dates and times, please go to the website 

to sign up.  Or, call the MS @ 746-3227 and a secretary will 
add you to the list.   

 

 

Summer Reading  

"Research has shown that one of the most effective ways to 

reduce a "summer slide" in learning is to READ!  It's a way 
to keep your child thinking, while enjoying a good story at 

the same time.  Give your child a chance to find something to 

read that he/she will enjoy.  Take them to the public library to 
pick out a good book or provide them with the opportunity to 

read a magazine or newspaper. Take advantage of e-readers 

or they can even read on their phones!  Just the simple act of 
reading can make such a HUGE impact and we encourage all 

of our students to read over the summer break!" 

 

 

 

Dan Turner 
Principal Chamberlain MS 

937-746-3227 ext. 300 
Dan.Turner@carlisleindians.org  
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